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I am Music Director at our spiritual center and was so pleased when Susan Pankratz applied for the sound technician position. We needed a knowledgible and creative person to work with us to provide a quality sound experience for our Sunday services and other events. 


It has been a great partnership working with her. She’s very organized and meticulous.  She’s a highly qualified individual who is clearly passionate about this work. She is very professional and goes above and beyond to produce great sound for our Sunday speakers and musicians. She also has a wonderful grounded presence that inspires confidence.  
I recommend Susan for any sound production needs you may have. 
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Music Director
